
 

 
 

500 West Russell Street 
Sioux Falls, SD 57104 

  
 
 
June 22, 2023 

—Via Electronic Filing— 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
RE: FINAL RATE COMPLIANCE – FINAL TARIFF SHEETS 

APPLICATION OF NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY FOR AUTHORITY TO 
INCREASE RATES FOR ELECTRIC SERVICE IN SOUTH DAKOTA 

 DOCKET NO. EL22-017 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Northern States Power Company hereby submits the tariff sheets implementing the 
final rates approved by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission in its June 8, 
2023 ORDER GRANTING JOINT MOTION FOR APPROVAL OF 
SETTLEMENT STIPULATION; ORDER APPROVING REFUND PLAN 
(Order) in the above-entitled matter. In compliance with the Commission’s Order, 
we provide our electric rate tariff sheets reflecting the June 8th Order date. 
 
We have electronically filed this document and served copies on all parties on the 
attached service list. 
 
Please contact Steve Kolbeck at Steven.T.Kolbeck@xcelenergy.com or 605-339-
8350 if you require any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
LISA PETERSON 
DIRECTOR, REGULATORY PRICING AND ANALYSIS 
 
Enclosure 
CC: Service List 

(}, Xcel Energy· 

mailto:Steven.T.Kolbeck@xcelenergy.com6

	—Via Electronic Filing—



